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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: Michele Jones <mzjoregon@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 7:05 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: water rights

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from mzjoregon@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 
at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Growing food at a small scale should not be restricted. Focus on growing illegal marijuana or licensing for growing things 
people can’t eat. 
The small farmers are doing a great service to the community and should be encouraged not discouraged. We all need 
food and might need it to be grown locally even more in the future. Stand up for Oregonians and our rights to survive. 
 
Thank you 
Michele Jones 
610 Montara Way 
Eugene, OR 97405 


